
NPSA
Welcome back to what is always a busy and exciting term 
from a fundraising point of view. There will be lots coming 
up over the next few weeks, so please do support your class 
reps and get involved wherever you can. Thank you!

Christmas 
Cards

Just before half term, the
children had an opportunity to
design Christmas, or other
celebratory, cards. These were
sent off to be proofed and
proofs are due back in the next
week or so. Once you have a
copy of your child's card proof,
you will be able to place orders
for cards, gift tags, mugs etc
online.

Virtual Quiz Night

Fireworks Night Postponed
Following the email sent out just before half term, it is our intention to hold firework night
on Thursday 2nd December, if possible. We will make a decision on that in mid-November,
and we will send emails to all ticket-holders letting you know how to request a refund if you
can't make the revised date. The decision to hold - or not - firework night on the 2nd will be
taken by Katherine Wellings (Chair of the NPSA), Sarah Evans (Chair of Governors) and Gill
Kennaugh (Head), taking into consideration PHE advice, the rules & guidelines the school is
following, and the trending situation. If needs be, we will postpone again to the new
year. Thank you for your patience and understanding.

Newbridge

Christmas Puddings
This year we will again be offering you the opportunity to
order your Newbridge Christmas puddings, personalised for
the school with one of the children’s artwork.

The sale of the puddings directly supports the NPSA and the
system for ordering your delicious puddings will open from
3rd November for a two week window. The puddings will be
available in three tasty flavours - traditional plum pudding,
luscious lemon and sticky toffee flavour at a cost of £8 each,
the puddings will feed 3-4 people each. These delicious
puddings are not to be missed!

Order from Wednesday 3rd November 
www.npsabath.org/events. All orders to be placed by 

Wednesday 17th November.

Friday 19th November sees the return of the Virtual Newbridge Quiz Night.
Teams of 6 people, £30 per team. Tickets will be on sale from 1st November
from www.npsabath.org/events.

https://npsabath.org/events/
https://npsabath.org/events/


Newbridge Calendar 2022

Amazon Smile & The Giving Machine
The NPSA is a registered charity and therefore can be nominated for charity donations at
Amazon Smile and the Giving Machine. You can turn Smile on in your Amazon app, or start
your shopping at smile.amazon.co.uk rather than the usual site. Register “Newbridge Primary
School Association” as your chosen charity and every time you spend, Amazon will donate to
the NPSA at no extra cost to you! You can also nominate “Newbridge Primary School
Association” at the Giving Machine which gives you access to a huge number of online retailers,
all of whom will make a donation at no extra cost to you. Please sign up as both make a real
difference! You can find more details here.

Find us on social media
Instagram:  @newbridgenpsa_bath
Facebook:  @NewbridgeNPSA
Twitter: @Newbridge_NPSA

Photographs for the calendar should have been taken before half term, but this was
postponed because of the number of children absent from school. Instead photographs
should be taken in the next week or two, and more information will follow about how to
order your calendar. Thank you to Aimee Bates, Anna Storm, Bradley Bailey, Helen Clarke,
Louise Broom and Vikki Milne for organising this in challenging circumstances.

Next NPSA Meeting on Zoom
Everyone is very welcome to attend the next NPSA meeting on 11th November, 8pm, via Zoom.
The link to join the meeting is:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89936565846?pwd=Z25TbEdmenlVRldhK0hQY2twU2E3dz09

Meeting ID: 899 3656 5846
Passcode: 962258

Last year we ran our first ever Winter
Windowland event and we are excited to let
you know that it is making a return this
year! It will take place between 4th-11th

December (4pm-8pm). For those of you
that didn’t experience it last year, this was a
magical evening trail of silhouette windows
around the area. Full details about the
event will be in the next newsletter but if
you’re already itching to sign up, you can
do so here. In the meantime, get your
thinking caps on. There is no theme so you
can let those creative juices flow!

Winter Windowland

Watch a 
video of 

last 
year’s 
event 
here

www.npsabath.org

https://www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npsa/donate
https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F89936565846%3Fpwd%3DZ25TbEdmenlVRldhK0hQY2twU2E3dz09&data=04%7C01%7C%7C1c011e7a5d83427933bf08d98fe33f78%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637699028441491522%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=s8NDcR43FSJOVZT2RnXGkCxIIOJ6pMMunjKWWDRDEEQ%3D&reserved=0
https://forms.gle/ieL7jXUXaRM7ycrx6
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7iaui31Kr2Y&t=2s

